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EMERGENCY SPILL RESPONSE CONTRACTORS 
Introduction: 
 
The State of Alaska, Department of Environmental Conservation (from now on referred to as “DEC” or 
“Department”) is requesting information from vendors available statewide and regionally within the state 
able to provide timely response and emergency dispatch to mitigate, contain, control, cleanup, remove, 
and dispose of oil and hazardous substance releases. Hazardous substances may include crude oil, products 
refined from crude oil, hazardous substances and materials, unknown and uncharacterized substances, 
contaminated debris, contaminated soil, and related waste materials. 
 
This Request for Information (RFI) does not guarantee future work. The information will aid the Division of 
Spill Prevention and Response; Prevention, Preparedness, and Response Program (PPR) in conducting 
market research to ascertain available contractors throughout the state’s regions. This information will 
provide a real-world understanding of potential vendors to allow the Department to rapidly access the 
services of contractors with particular specialties in oil spill response in the event of a release or threatened 
release, enabling more rapid response in the event of an emergency or emergent event.  
 
Response Information: 
 
This RFI aims to identify viable resources and compile a comprehensive list of responsive vendors. 
Respondents should include the following information:  
 

1. Name, address, telephone number, and preferred point of contact (POC) of the firm 
2. Region(s) serviced within Alaska (i.e., Interior, Southeast, statewide) 
3. Existing capacity of workers, equipment, and services 
4. Approximate timeline to mobilize response (i.e., 24-hour notice, three days, two weeks) 

 
The proposed list will encompass stakeholder-specific needs, which may require content variations 
depending on the Department's requirements.  
 
The PPR Program is requesting the above information from respondents to this RFI. If the services described 
previously can be provided, please submit a response to this RFI by Friday, December 30, 2022. The answer 
must include details of previous experience and qualifications for hazardous materials containment, 
examples of the services provided to other customers, and why the respondent’s services will work for the 
state.  
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The information provided in the RFI is subject to change and is not binding on the Department. The 
Department has not committed to procuring any of the services discussed. Releasing this RFI should not be 
construed as a commitment or authorization to incur a cost for which reimbursement would be required or 
sought. All submissions become the Department’s property and will not be returned. 
 
Procurement Officer contact information:  
 
Interested parties must submit a written response by Friday, December 30th at 4:00 p.m. ADT. Replies may 
be sent by email to the address listed below.  
 
All questions must be directed to the person listed below via email. 
 
Department:  Department of Administration  
Division: Office of Procurement and Property Management 
Attention:   DECDAS Procurement 
Email:    decdasprocurement@alaska.gov 
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